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Increase of 9-1-1 Fees 
Release of 9-1-1 Call Volume Statistics 

Tour New 9-1-1 Center  
118 City Park Avenue 

 
 

The Orleans Parish Communication District (OPCD) releases the 
official 9-1-1 call volume statistics year ending 2012 and issues 
formal statement of support for the referendum to increase 9-1-1 
fees in Orleans Parish.  
 
 
A tour of the completely occupied new 9-1-1 Communication 
Center is available immediately following the press conference.  
 
 
Press conference is scheduled for Tuesday, December 4, 2012, at 
2:00 pm, at the Board Room of the Chief Warren E. McDaniels     
9-1-1 Center, 118 City Park Ave., N.O. LA, 70119.   

 
 

Media interested in attending the press conference should contact 
the Public Information Office 504-671-3911 or 504-915-9902. 
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BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS: 

Chairman: 
    Col. Terry Ebbert         

        At Large Member 

 

Vice Chairman: 
    Brobson Lutz, MD, MPH 

        Orleans Parish Medical Society 

 

 

Members of the Board: 

 
   Captain Carl Saizan 

         Louisiana State Police 

 

   Dr. Juzar Ali   

        Interim LSU Public Hospitals 

 

   Major General Glenn H. Curtis 

        Louisiana National Guard 

 

   Julius Levy, MD 

        At Large Member 

 

   Supt. Charles Parent 

      N. O. Fire Department 

 

   Supt. Ronal W. Serpas         

        N. O. Police Department 

 

    Dr. Jeffrey M. Elder 

        N. O. Emergency Medical Service 

 

   Lt. Col. Jerry Sneed, Deputy Mayor        

        Public Safety 

 

   Dr. Karen DeSalvo 

        N. O. Department of Health 

 

    _____________________________    

  

     Stephen J. Gordon 

        Executive Director  

 


